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Office News 

Our Watson students go outside for recess as 
often as possible. Please make sure your child is 
dressed for the weather. We go outside daily if 
the temperature is 20 degrees or above and the 
conditions are dry. 

Help us keep our Wildcats healthyH Please make sure that your phone and emai I 
information is updated in SKYWARD. It is 

Please make sure your child is wearing a mask _ important that this is updated. It will keep you 
every morning when leaving for school. It would informed when important messages and emails 

be helpful to keep an extra in your child's are sent out to our families. 
backpack! Masks MUST be worn over the nose 


while on the bus and in the school building! 


Lake County Public Library has an Two Hour DelQ)'announcement for our Wildcat families: 

On occasion, the Lake Central School Corporation 
This year's Read-a-thon will take place from 

will call for a two hour delay. In the event of a January 11-February 22. Each participating 
two hour delay, please be aware of the following:school will receive a third of the total money 

earned from their students. Instead of passing 
out materials in the schools, the public libraries • School will start at 10:00 a.m. 
will be offering two different ways students can • Bus schedules will run two hours behind. 
participate and access materials: If you get picked up at 7:30, your pick-up 

for a two hour delay will be 9:30.1. Students may pick up and return their 
• Car riders can be dropped off beginning atsponsor envelope at any of the library 

9:45.branches. 
2. Students may register online through our • All morning activities (student council, 

website and their sponsors may also make etc.) are cancelled. ­
online payments for any specific 
 • Breakfast will not be served. 
participant. • The Adventure Club is open as usual @ 

6:30 a.m Every student who participates earns an award, 
• A.M Early Childhood classes are cancelledas well as gift certificates for the top ten 

students within each school district in the during a 2-hour delay 
branch location. If you have any questions, 
contact Ingrid Norris at 219-769-3541. 

Spirit Wear Fridays 

Every Friday is Watson spirit wear day! Don't 
forget t o wear your favorite Watson wear or our 
school colors! 



Student council members in front of our Watson Coach K's gym class having fun with Strong sign for the school!!
snowmen! 

Watson's And:ew and Jackie Hicks showing off 
their Watson Strong sign!! 



KINDERGARTEN PARENT 

Pre-Enrrollmeal lnfor:ma ional M·eetin9 

The purpose of this meeting is to highlight various 

aspects of the upcoming enrollment process and 
Kindergarten programs. If you have any questions 

regarding this meeting, please call your local school. 

Who: Parents of Incoming Kindergarten Students 
(Parents only please) 

What: District Kindergarten Informational Meeting 

When: Wednesday, 2/17/21at6:00pm (last names A-L) 
Thursday, 2/18/21 at 6:00pm (last names M-Z) 

Where: Labe Central High School 
AUDITORIUM 
8400 Wieber Avenue 
St. John, IN 

(enter through Door A or Door B) 

We will provide seating that allows for safe 
social distancing. Masbs will be required. 

This meeting will be live streamed for those 
who prefer not to attend in person. The 
linb will be posted on the Lobe Central 
website www.lcsc.us ­

http:www.lcsc.us


February 

12 Valentine's Day Classroom Parties 
15 No school "Presidents Day ­

March 

11-12 Kindergarten registration 
22-26 Spring Break 
31 Report cards available in skyward 

April 

2 Easter Break 

May 

27 Last Student Day 

June 
1 Report cards available in skyward 


